
 

 

  

 

Eagles Class 
Mrs Mann 

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
Spring Term 2021-2022 

TAs- Mrs Millard and Mrs 
Terrington 

Term dates  Spring 1–  

Tuesday 4 January- Friday 11 February 

Spring 2– 

 Monday 21 February- Thursday 31 March 

Bank holidays 15 April and 18 April 

English 

In English this term we are producing non-

chronological reports, writing science-fiction 

narratives and doing newspaper/ journalistic 

writing. We will continue to use Read, Write Inc. 

spelling. Spelling tests will be when children come to 

the end of a unit. Children will be given new 

spellings at the start of each new unit. 

Reading for pleasure is vital for all children. Please 

continue to support and encourage reading at home 

as well as at school, reading regularly to adults and 

being read to is still important in KS2. Reading 

should be recorded in record books daily. 

RWI books should be returned and changed twice a 

week once they have been read with adults.  

Free readers choose their own books from school, 

or may read their own books from home, but please 

record these in reading records.  

All children should also have a library book which 

will be a book children have chosen for enjoyment, 

but may need to be read with an adult. These can be 

returned and swapped as soon as they are finished. 

Children can complete book reviews in school or at 

home.  

Maths 

In Maths we will be building on the topics we have 

been working on in autumn term and also looking at 

measurements. 

Please remember to keep practicing times tables on 

TTrockstars, login details have been given to children, 

please ask if you need another copy. 

Science 

This term our focus of study are: Earth and Space and 

Forces (after half term). 

History 

Our topic for this term is The Windrush Generation. 

We will be learning what The Windrush Generation is, 

why people travelled to the UK and how the events 

from the Windrush period affected this country 

today? 

Geography 

Our Geography topics this term are looking at natural 

disasters including volcanoes and earthquakes. We will 

be looking at the causes and consequences of these 

events. 

Art 

After half term we will be studying the artist Hokusai 

and developing our printing skills. 

DT 

In DT we are going to be linking our work with our 

Space and Forces topics. We will be working with 

wood, Year 6 developing the skills they learnt last year 

and Year 4 and 5 learning how to work with wood to 

build a structure. 

PE 

PE will continue to be on Thursday this term with Mr 

Hughes. PE will be outdoors when possible so ensure 

children are dressed appropriately, including gloves. 

RE 

This term we will be Life Journeys focusing on 

Christianity and Sikhism. 

Music and German 

Karl will be in on Fridays to teach Music and Mrs 

Simpson will be in on Thursday afternoons to teach 

German. 

PSHE 

Our PSHE topics over the next term are TEAM 

(Together everyone achieves more) and Britain. 

Homework 

Homework will be sent home weekly on Wednesday’s 

and is due back the following Monday. Spellings may be 

sent different days as it will be linked with spellings 

lessons. Children should also be using TTRockstars and 

reading daily. 


